COPY OF AIR LETTER

11.0YD'S REGISTER OF SHIFPING

71, Fenchurch Street, l.ondon E C.3

13th August,1959.

Dear Sir,
M.S."VALHAR"

I shall be glad if you will ascertain from
the Owners and let me know what arrangements they
propose making for the Port Screwshaft survey
which will become due at the end of Uctober, to be
carried out.

The Donkey Boiler Survey will become due at the
end of November.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Ing. J.J. Schoo,
CARACAS.




